
Dear Jim,

The Biomolecular Engineering Department approves the Charter of the  Computer Game Design major, and is pleased to be a 
participating  department in this effort.  In particular, we agree with the  "Resource Needs" and "Class Access" provisions of the 
Charter.

David Deamer
Acting Chair
Biomolecular Engineering
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